PANTHER Mrs. Carla Kuhn, Principal

R S R
September 14, 2023

Dear Mrs. Hindle,

On August 11, 2023, a letter was written requesting that 2 of my kindergarten instructional
assistants have an increase of 30 minutes to their daily contracted time to assist with the large
number of car riders this year.

On August 14, Mr. Goff emailed me to approve the extra time but stated that those positions
were generally paid form from section 6. We discussed the possiblity of district support if there
was not enough money in the Section 6 budget to cover the expense. Assuming there will be an
increase in that amount since my actual enrollment is higher than my projected enroliment, the
SBDM can realign the budget to cover this expense.

| am now requesting for 2 additional stipends to be approved in addition to the position that was
previously approved many years. This is needed for the safety of our students and not create a
traffic jam on Mulberry Street.

Thank you for the consideration,
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Carla Kuhn
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